
East Lake Sammamish Shore Lane - Request for Qualifications 

 

Consultant Questions / Answers – Post #1 

Date Posted: December 22, 2021 

 

The City received one (1) question about the East Lake Sammamish Shore Lane RFQ by 

December 21, 2021. The consultant question is in bolded text and the City’s answers follow.  

Additional questions and answers submitted to the City prior to January 5, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. 

PST will be posted in subsequent posts. 

 

Question:  Can we use an 11”x17” sheet for the project schedule with the 11”x17” sheet 

counting as two of the allowed eight sheets (and use the back side for graphics or texts)? 

If we did this approach, we would submit a total of six sheets instead? Please advise. 

Answer:  The City will allow the use of one 11”x17” sheet for the schedule, but the 11”x17” sheet 

will be considered two (2) sheets / four (4) pages front and back. That means that the submittal 

would include up to six (6) 8.5”x11” sheets and one (1) 11”x17” sheet. Any additional sheets will 

be ignored and their content will not be considered during the evaluation process.  


